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Please remove Agenda Item 7(b) from the Consent Calendar of the November 7 Council
Meeting.

I urge the Council to carefully consider Mr. McCormick's thorough analysis of Shoreline's
housing growth and zoning rules before entering into any agreement with the Department of
Commerce and accepting these grants.

Item 7(b) certainly should not be on the Consent Calendar when the Planning Commission has
purposefully tabled the issue of middle housing to 2023 or 2024 and the Council has neither
studied nor voted on it in front of the public eye.

This Council should not rush into plans that could very well create more housing than is
warranted and which would alter the character of the entire City.

Thank you,

Jonelle Kemmerling
Shoreline Resident
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